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January 18, 2022  
 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
ATTN: Document Control Desk  
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Re: Withdrawal of SMR, LLC, SMR-160 Topical Report: Elimination of the Large 

Break Loss of Coolant Accident (LOCA) and Establishment of LOCA 
Acceptance Criteria (Project Number 99902049) 

 
In letter 160-USNRC-005, dated December 21, 2020, SMR, LLC, submitted for 
acceptance and review a Topical Report on Elimination of the Large Break Loss of 
Coolant Accident (LOCA) and Establishment of LOCA Acceptance Criteria.  
 
SMR, LLC, hereby withdraws the Topical Report. A regulatory engagement plan will 
be discussed and developed with the Staff to make them increasingly aware of our 
approach to design through the use of White Papers as we prepare our 
documentation for a Construction Permit Application. 
 
If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at 
t.morin@holtec.com or 856-797-0900 x3938. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Tammy Morin  
Senior Licensing Manager, SMR, LLC 
 
CC: 
T. Marcille (SMR, LLC) 
R. Trotta (SMR, LLC) 
B. Smith (USNRC) 
M. Dudek (USNRC) 
G. Cranston (USNRC) 
 
 


